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RGSHW PA will be doing an

 Ice Cream sale 

on the 18th of July

 during break time and lunch time in the Quad.

Each Ice Cream will be sold for £1.

Please send the money with the boys to avoid disappointments. 

All money raised will go towards the School.

Wishing you all a happy Summer!
Kind regards and best wishes from all the members of RGSHW PA.


